
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/6/2023 1:24:31 AM

First name: Courtney

Last name: Gross

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you very much for taking public comment on this important issue. I would suggest that we

absolutely withdraw the Pactola Reservoir and Rapid Creek watershed so that there is no mining on the land. My

hope and concern is that this is drinking water that citizens of Rapid City need and other living beings within the

black hills ecosystem need to survive. I urge the forest service to withdraw the lands so that mining cannot

happen on the land.  


